
From: andradebeatrice42@gmail.com
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Beatrice Andrade
Date: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 9:59:16 PM

To whom a may concern ,

My name is Beatrice Andrade I’m from a small town called Parlier . Every summer and occasionally visit the beach
and have priceless memories at the dunes. I have met some great friends along the way at the dunes. My family and
friends very much enjoy our time there . It makes me sad that knowing that the possibility of the dunes closing can
be a reality and makes me more sad that I can’t make even more memories with my family. I shop there numerous
times every time that I go and see others do the same.If you close the dunes then for sure the local business will not
thrive and anyone from not from the area and even those that live there  will not be able to enjoy the dunes like I do
and my family and friends and the many visitors that I befriend. I may not be there present but I love the dunes as if
I lived there and I can say for my self and my family that I respect the rules and clean after my self and others and I
even seen others at the dunes clean and make sure that there’s no trash left behind because even though I might
know know them or understand it’s like we know what needs to be done . I GIVE MY FULL SUPPORT IN
KEEPING THE BEACH AND DUNES OPEN FOR RECREATIONAL VEHICULAR USE MOTORSPORTS.

Friends of Oceano Dunes
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